
 
         27th February 2018  

Dear Parent 
 
 
Y2N Class Assembly 
Please join us and our Y2N children as they lead our school in collective worship.  Assembly begins 
at 9:15 and we ask that all visitors are seated before the assembly begins.  All most welcome. 
 

“

 
Pope St. Gregory the Great 

 
Stay & Pray Wednesday mornings during Lent 9:00am.   
Please join us on Wednesday for 9:00 Meditation – our time of silence before the Lord.  All welcome. 

World Book Day – Thursday 1st March 
We invite the children to dress up / represent a favourite book character and to have the book of 
their choice with them – they will get the chance to share their book with another child in school on 
the day.   
There will also be the opportunity for children to ‘book swap’ on the day.  If they have read a book 
and want to change it for another they should bring in their book on Thursday.  Only those who have 
books to swap will be invited to choose another.  Thank you. 

 

Parent Meeting Times for Booking in week starting 19th March.  
You can now register via the School website your time(s) to meet with your child’s teacher.  Please 
note that Reception and Y1 will have an afternoon session and an evening session. 

 
Dinner Money 
The charge for this half term is £54.00 payable to Birmingham City Council. 
 
“The Beast from the East”! 
The weather ‘beast’ is not so threatening!  However, we need to be alert to any possible changes so 
we ask that you keep an eye on the school website for updates regarding school.  On a positive 
note, if March comes in like a lion, it goes out like a lamb!   Let’s hope so. 
 
Monday Choir & Football … due to us having staff training next Monday evening there will be NO 
choir nor football clubs on Monday 5th March. 
 

PTA Notice – Diary Change 
The next PTA meeting has been rearranged from 1st March to Thursday 15th March at 7:30 pm in 
the School Hall. All welcome.  

 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
H. M. Cusack,  
Headteacher 

 Archdiocese of Birmingham 
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